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NATIONAL FEDERATION OF TELECOM EMPLOYEES

BSNL

(Regn. No. 4906 dated 17/9/2001)
C-4/1, Bangla Sahib Road (Baird Road), New Delhi-110001

TF-9/2 Dated:-27-07-2015

Director (HR)
BSNL, New Delhi.

Subject:- Reduction in pay — protection reg.
Dear Madam,

Kindly refer to letter No.-1-02/2012-PAT(BSNL), dt-13-07-2015 regarding
protection of wage loss in respect of TTAs appointed on or after 01-01-2007 and upto
07-05-2010. The contents of the letter are surprising as this has inflicted blatant
discrimination in respect of other category of employees. This has necessitated a
reference to you for redressal.

You will please recall that in the meeting of National Council, held on 14-05-
2015, we have demanded protection of wage erosion of employees entering in BSNL
after 01-01-2007 and not of TTAs alone. In this connection para 5 of communication
No.-BSNL/39-3/SR/2014, dt-06-07-2015 may ‘be referred to. There is reasonable
resentment and anguish amongst the similarly placed staff viz. RMs, Sr. TOA, etc. who
are facing avoidable discrimination being left out to avail the advantage.

It is, therefore, urged to please take remedial action so that the discrimination is
removed and employees (RMs, Sr. TOAs etc.) also get the said facility for protection of
their wage loss.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully

(Chandeshwar Singh)
General Secretary




